

PLANNING DEPARTMENT

James M. Lamphere, Town Planner One Town House Road Hopkinton, Rhode Island 02833 401-377-7770

December 19, 2016

Mr. David M. Kirk, President K Electric, Inc. 2646 Warwick Ave. Warwick, RI 02889

Dear Mr. Kirk:

This letter serves to express my gratitude for your fine work on the recent installation of the Hopkinton Town Hall generator. Your company was completely professional in all respects – the work was done effectively, neatly and without interruption to town hall activities. Moreover, your firm proved to possess the administrative capacity needed to deal with the special requirements of federally-funded projects.

I would wholeheartedly recommend your company to anyone in need of electrical services.

James M. Lamphere

Hopkinton Town Planner

James M. Limphere